
Year 1 – December update 

Literacy  

 

 

In Literacy, we have been writing letters to Santa. We learned about the layout 

of letters and what we needed to include. We wrote our addresses and used the 

words ‘Dear’ and ‘From’ to write our letters, telling Santa what we might like for 

Christmas, as well as asking him a question! 

We also explored the Christmas Story. We read the story and sequenced some 

pictures, thinking of key words we needed to know to re-tell the story. We then 

wrote our own versions of the Christmas Story!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Christmas Performances 

We have been working hard to practice for our Christmas 

performance. We have been having lots of fun learning different 

songs, dances and our lines to tell the story!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths 

In Maths we have been exploring partitioning numbers to 5 using manipulatives, 

representations and part part whole models. We practiced partitioning into 

different groups and finding missing parts. We also began to think about 

working systematically! 

 

Art/DT 

We have been making Christmas Tree decorations to display at St Richard’s 

Church.  

 

Science 

In Science we have been observing some trees in our school grounds – we are 

going to be seeing how they change across the year. We learned about trees 

being ‘Evergreen’ or ‘Deciduous’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Geography 

We began learning about the UK and its Capitals. We learned that the UK is 

made of 4 different countries and we practiced finding them on a map! 

 

PE 

In PE with Mrs Knight, we have been exploring gymnastics. We learned 10 

different gymnastic shapes and explored creating a sequence, making sure our 

movements were smart and clear.   


